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While striving to express God’s hospitality and welcome for all, Trinity 
Presbyterian Church (TPC) also desires to maintain a distinct witness to 
the Presbyterian theologies of worship and marriage.  Given these dual 
goals, and in consideration of practical limitations on resources, staff, 
and volunteers, Trinity’s policy is to refrain from hosting non-member 
weddings.  The exception to this policy, at Trinity’s discretion, is 
immediate family members (children or grandchildren) of Trinity 
members.   
 
Those interested in inquiring about a non-member wedding at Trinity 
should keep in mind the following guidelines: 

 The Trinity member must make the initial contact—this helps 
ensure a mutual understanding of worship style and other Trinity 
wedding policies. 
o The contact person is the Executive Assistant to the Senior 

Pastor (404.495.8424) 

 A Trinity clergy person must officiate, or co-officiate along with 
your chosen clergy person.   

  Non-members may not reserve a wedding date on the church 
calendar prior to 6 months before the desired date, allowing us to 
give priority to members who wish to wed at Trinity. 

 The fee for non-member use of Trinity space for a wedding is 
$2,000. 

  
 
  
 
 


